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Meeting Date: June 20, 2023    Meeting Type: Regular  
 
Item Category: Information Item           Primary Contact: Dr. Roosevelt Nivens 

 
Presenter(s)/Add’l Contact(s): Greg Buchanan 
    
Item Name:  UPDATE ON POLICE STATION, TECHNOLOGY BUILDING, AND BRAZOS 
CROSSING ADDITIONS 
 
Item Summary:  The Bond Program Office has evaluated the technology and police station buildings, 
as well as the Brazos Crossing addition.  The police and technology buildings were designed at 
15,000 sq. ft. each.  The current Brazos Crossing building is now 43,000 sq. ft.  The plan is to 
remodel the current Brazos Crossing building to house the police and technology departments, which 
would be 13,000 sq. ft. more than the original design.  This expansion allows for more space for each 
department to grow and provides a more secure location for vehicles.  The plan is to build a new 
Brazos Crossing building that will be located opposite Traylor Stadium.  Additional parking at the new 
Brazos Crossing building would be available for stadium parking after work hours.  PBK and Corgan 
were responsible for designing the police station and technology building.  

Recommendation:  N/A 

Policy Reference: CVD (Legal) 
 
Leadership Definition Alignment: Plan for Success 
 
Strategic Plan Alignment: Plan for Rapid Growth While Preserving District Culture 
 
Currently, Budgeted?   Yes     No     No Budgetary Impact 
 
Completion or Implementation Timeline: This project is scheduled to be completed in August 2025. 
 


